
 

 

 

 
 
February 26, 2024 
 
City of Lee’s Summit 
 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

The Arc of the Ozarks provides a variety of services to support individuals with disabilities.  
This office will house the administrative team for the K.C. Division.  In addition to 
administrative functions, we may from time to time have the following occasional activities 
for those individuals we serve.  These include training classes for our staff as well as, music 
therapy, day programs, assessments, cooking classes, etc. for the individuals we serve.  The 
cooking classes are geared to helping individuals with disabilities learn how to prepare 
meals in a kitchen setting that is similar to what they would have in their own homes.      

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael H. Powers 
President/CEO 
 
 

 

Supporting individuals with disabilities in directing their own 
lives as valued members of the community. 


